EMORY L BROWN, JR.
ROUTE NO. 4, BOX 82
FARMINGDALE, NEW JERSEY 07727

November 14, 1968

Chief of Police
City of Dallas
Dallag, Texas
75200

Dear Sir:

In December of 1967, 1 wrote to you to request information
about several suspects assoclated with the Kennedy assass-
ination of 22 November 1963. The reply to that letter is

enclosed,

Since recieving your reply, I have visited the National
Archives and had interviews with employees of both the
Department of Justice and the Federal Bureau of Investigat-
lon, Neither of these agencys had any futher information
and a represenative of the F,B,l1., informed me that his
Bureau did not follow up on the investigations which were
conducted by your police department. Also, there is no
material on file in the National Archives which concerns

thege suspects,

It is not my intention or wish to embarass any innocent
individuals through my inquiry. However, having seen
photographs of some of these people while in custody, 1
thought it rather strange that there weren't any published
reports other than the limited information available in

‘the radio-logs. Could you furnish me with any futher

information concerning these suspects?

Very truly yaurs:
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